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Interlocal Agreement Between CAMPO and CTRMA 

CTRMA Board of Directors approved an Interlocal Agreement (ILA) 
between Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (CAMPO) and 
the Mobility Authority on June 15, 2016.  
 
The ILA has been developed to support the Near Northwest Corridor – 
Connections Case Study.  

 
• The proposed Case Study seeks to develop a context-sensitive 

corridor plan for several miles, along and adjacent to the Near 
Northwest Corridor (within ½ mile of US 183 North from State Loop 
1 (MoPac) on the south to SH45/RM620 and Lakeline Mall on the 
north.).  

 
• The plan will address pedestrian and bicycle connectivity, last-mile 

connections, access management, multi-modal transportation 
elements, safety and operational improvements, and 
recommendations on land-use conducive to active transportation.  
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